Class of 1965 Obituary
H. Paul W. Helgesen
[bookmark: _GoBack]We’ve just received word that Paul Helgesen ’65 passed away on November 16, 2016.  Paul came to Dartmouth from Denmark, via Choate School in Connecticut.  He was a Math-Social Science Major and a member of Beta.  He also participated in freshman football, and was active in the Rifle Club, Cosmopolitan Club, and Germania.   Following Dartmouth he received an MBA from New York University.  We do not have any information on his work or career.  At the time of his death he was living in White Plains, New York.  He is survived by his wife Bobbie, and by sons Paul and Christian.

















